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September 28, 2022

Bill 22-0138R

To: The Honorable President and Members of the City Council
From: Jason Gruzs, Major Baltimore City Sheriff’s Office

Re: CITY COUNCIL BILL 22-0138R — Coordination between Police Commissioner, School Police
Chief, and Sheriff

Position: Do Not Oppose

The Baltimore City Sheriff’s Office has been asked to respond to City Council Resolution 22-
0138R introduced by councilmember Stokes.

Background

For the purpose of inviting the Baltimore Police Commissioner, Chief of Baltimore City Schools
Police, Baltimore Sheriff, State’s Attorney for Baltimore City, and Deputy Mayor for Public
Safety, to explain to the City Council how the agencies and their officials coordinate planning
and activities to enhance public safety for the citizens of Baltimore.

Conclusion

The Baltimore City Sheriff’s Office does not oppose this Ordinance.



The Baltimore City Sheriff’s Office thanks the Public Safety and Government Operations
Committee for the opportunity to respond to Council Ordinance 22-0138R and stands ready
to testify.

Cc: John W. Anderson

Sabrina Tapp-Harper



